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13th October 2023  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we approach the holidays, I wanted to welcome everyone this half term and congratulate all 

students on their successful start to the year.  As always, we have seen lots of progress socially, 

emotionally and academically. 

I would like to take this opportunity to reiterate the expectation for all students to wear school 

uniform.  Students look great, and we want to support families in making sure they have the correct 

uniform to hand in order to maintain standards.  If your child needs any items of school clothing 

replacing, please let us know by contacting your child’s keyworker or class teacher.  

I wish you all a happy and safe half term holiday and hope to see you all in person at our annual 

Christmas celebration on Thursday 21st December. 

Kind regards, 

  

Karl Adamski  

Head of School 

 


